
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPOND E NO E^^^H 
6/16/2025 
^DOCUMENT NO. 04550-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

John Piescow 
Monday, June 16, 2025 8:54 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Cenaya King 
FW: Please forward email to Clerk's office 
FPL rate increases 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Cenaya King <CKing@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2025 8:31 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Please forward email to Clerk's office 

06/16/2025 - protest to docket 20250011.. CKing 

"From: Diane Figueredo-Radke <dianeradkel@outlook.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 3:55 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL rate increases 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 
As a concerned citizen from Charlotte County Florida, I write to ask you to please stop FPL from increasing our rates. 
This would be devastating to our community which has already suffered SO much from hurricane damage over recent 
years. So many people in my neighborhood are struggling just to make ends meet. 

Thank you for listening, 

Diane Radke 
2529 Beacon Dr. 
Port Charlotte, FL 33952" CKing 
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